
 
 
 

Special Message From Your Board  
 
August 27, 2021 
 

Aloha Everyone, 

 

I am sure you are all aware that a variant of COVID-19 is surging 

throughout the mainland. The Delta variant is far more contagious and is 

surging rapidly throughout the islands as well. In a briefing this past 

Monday, Governor Ige today called upon Hawaiʻi residents and visitors 

to delay non-essential travel through the end of October 2021 due to the 

recent, accelerated surge in COVID-19 cases that he said is now 

burdening the state’s health care facilities and resources 

 

With this in mind, it is the decision of your Board not to have any formal 

gatherings during the meeting week in October. This is unfortunate but 

necessary as we all need to do our part to help knock down this virus. 

 

There are currently no formalized travel restrictions; however, to  

avoid quarantine; you must either have a negative pre-departure test OR 

documentation (COVID card), showing you have completed your 

vaccination series and that the last vaccination is at least fourteen days 

old. 

Visit www.hawaiicovid19.com for more guidance. 

 

Take care, everyone, and continue to take precautions. Let’s hope we 

can return to having our meetings and enjoy each other’s company in 

January. 

 

Mahalo, 

Rick                 pres@royalkahanaaoao.com         972-489-6737 
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